
TOWN OF ANNETTA NORTH

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ANNEXATION

The Town Council of the Town of Annetta North will conduct a pub-
lic hearing on Tuesday the 8th day of August, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., 
at Annetta Methodist Church, Fellowship Hall, 2836 FM 5, Annetta 
Texas, where all persons will have the right to appear and be heard 
on the proposed annexation by the Town of Annetta North, Texas, of 
an approximate 8.991 acre of land, being all of tract A, Block 1 North 
Annetta Hills Addition, an addition to the City of Annetta North, Parker 
County, Texas, as shown on plat recorded in Cabinet B, Slide 417 Plat 
Records of Parker County, Texas, contiguous to the current city limits 
and within the Town’s exclusive extraterritorial jurisdiction. A map of 
the area proposed for annexation is available at Town Hall.


